
SOUTHWOOD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

Parent Advisory Council 

February 12, 2019 6:00pm 

X Patti Lytwyn – Co-Chair X Ruth Toews – Co-Chair 

X Amanda Klippenstein – Treasurer  Amy Obirek-Blatz – Secretary 

 Sarah Funk – Hot Lunch Coordinator  Lara Wieler – Fundraising Coordinator 

X Tess Doerksen – PAC Member X Rebekah Stelmack – PAC Member 

X Terra-Lee Wilson – PAC Member X Kendra Hiebert 

X Rod Kehler – Principal  X Chantal Johnson – Vice-Principal 

X Nicole Billiald – Learning Support   

 

1) Welcome – 6:04pm 
 

2) Principal’s Report - Rod Kehler 
- voted on providing funds for Learning Expo storyteller: unanimous “yes” 
- Patti and Ruth attended HSD board meeting with SS Admin - good to be there 

 
3) Financial Update – Amanda Klippenstein 

 
4) Hot Lunch/MAL Overview – Ruth Toews 

- still waiting to hear from new vendor 
 

5) Winter Fun Day - Patti Lytwyn 
- PAC giving $500 for supplies 
- will look at getting apple cider for students with allergies 
- 3 volunteers from PAC available to help 

 
6) MACP Breakfast Recap – PL & RT 

- more community events-->look into SCIP grant 
- would like to do this on a local level 

 
7) Fundraising – all 

- Sunshine Greenhouse an option for April 5-19? 
- incentive prizes could be a plant or GC 

 
8) Miscellaneous – all 

 
9) Next Meeting Date // Staff dismissed 
- March 5th at 6:30pm 

 
10) Teacher Appreciation 

- May 2019 


